BLENHEIM FARM SIBFORD ROAD SHUTFORD BANBURY OX15 6HD

27/11/2014
Dear Mr Neville
Ref. Application No 14/01762/F at Grange Farm
We wish to let you know that we support this application.
We know that the Taylor family are making every effort to accommodate all those who have had issues, in the past, with this venture at Grange Farm.
In trying to develop a place of leisure for anyone with a passion for horses, it will allow families and friends to enjoy days out in the countryside. 
Our support of this application is viewed knowing intimately the background of farming. Farms need to diversify, if the current young farmers are to survive. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is an important amenity for the horse world. Competition horses need this type of facility and geographically it is very well placed. This area has a very strong equine industry providing many jobs. It is part of the fabric of the working countryside.
Success of this application will open up a small part of Oxfordshire for the public to enjoy. We are confident that Cherwell District Council Planning Department will see the benefits of this application succeeding.
Yours Sincerely 

John and Margie Taylor
